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NOTICE 

As per direction of the Principal, I would like to request my esteemed colleague to inform the 

college (Principal/Bursar) regarding change/enhance their PF contribution latest by 

23.08.2020  w.e.f the salary of August, 2020. 

Sd/- 

Saumitra Mukhopadhyay 

         Secretary, 

P.F Board of Trustee 

      Maharaja Manindra Chandra College 

 


